
Dear [PROVIDER/CONTACT],  

 

I write on behalf of Mirra Reach LLC to inform you of our exit from the Accountable Care 

Organization Realizing Equity, Access, and Community Health (ACO REACH) program 

effective 12/31/2024. At that time, the corresponding participation and services under the 

program will end and the Provider Agreement will terminate, subject to any ongoing 

requirements or obligations under the ACO REACH Participation Agreement.  

Please note that the obligation to preserve all ACO REACH records continues for ten (10) years 

following the termination of the ACO REACH. Your organization is no longer permitted to 

market the Mirra Reach LLC ACO REACH program moving forward, and implementation of 

any Benefit Enhancements and Benefit Engagement Initiatives are terminated.  

While we regret to inform you of this decision, we appreciate your collaboration with us in 

preparing for your organization’s participation in ACO REACH.  

Best,  

Mirra Reach LLC 


